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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Cape Elizabeth School Building Advisory Committee "Option E"
1 message

Cape Elizabeth School Building Advisory Committee <cesbac@capeelizabethsbac.com> Thu, May 9, 2024 at 8:51 AM
Reply-To: kadbloom@yahoo.com
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

From: Katie Bloom kadbloom@yahoo.com
Subject: Option E

Message Body:
Dear Committee Members,
Option E is the wisest of the choices. Cape Elizabeth is one of the most wealthy communities in Maine. To say that we
can not provide our children a safe and progressive school AND take care of our Seniors etc. who may feel the weight
of a tax increase is shameful. Let's be our best selves.

--
This is a notification that a contact form was submitted on your website (Cape Elizabeth School Building Advisory
Committee https://www.capeelizabethsbac.com).

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.
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